
 

 

Easter Bonnet/Hat Parade 

 
 

On Thursday 28th March we will be having an Easter 

Bonnet/Hat parade that ALL children are welcome to 

participate in from Reception to Year 6.  Do get making your 

hats !    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Inset Day Monday 15th April there will be a “Mop-Up” parents meeting in the afternoon 

for those parents/carers that missed Parents Evening in March. 

Please email Mrs Herron for an appointment lherron@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 
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Headteacher’s Award 
 

Well done to the 

following pupils who 

were given 

Headteacher’s Award 

certificates this week. 
 

Sienna H, Jnr C-W, George L, Indie 

C, Sultan Al-M, Maysoun Q, Euan P, 

Julia A, Jasmine S, Saskia A, Esme 

J, Cian L,    Riley C-P,  Florence L, All 

of 3R, Hunter L, Edith J, Noah H-R, 

Grace A, Vincent H, Seren M, Alizay 

A, Cal W, Sharvin P, Jenson F, Ross 

M, Evie A,     Lorcan S, Emmie T, 

Poppy M-W, Mustafa A, Phoebe T, 

Savannah L, Arlo M, Mia R, Arthur A, 

Safa K, Ethan Mc, Daniel O’S,  

Rowan C, Max E, Cassia O’D 
 

 

 

Attendance for week commencing  
 

 

Reception 96.4 % 

Year 1 94.4 % 

Year 2 97.6 % 

Year 3 97.0 % 

Year 4 93.4 % 

Year 5 96.0 % 

Year 6 96.1 % 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Role Model Day - We need 

your help! 

 

On Friday 19th April, we are running a Role 

Model Careers day for Year 3. We are 

looking for relatives (parents, siblings, 

grandparents etc) to come into school and 

talk to Y3 children for no more than 5-10 

minutes about their job. At Year 3 level, 

we are just trying to help the children 

understand what a career means and give 

examples of some different types of 

jobs.  All careers welcome.  

 

If you would like to take part in the Y3 ole 

model Careers day on Friday 19h April, 

please email Mrs Doran for more 

details, sedoran@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 

Dates for your Diary  

Coffee Morning  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date  Event  

25th-27th March School Play – High 

School Musical 

28th March End of Term 

31st March – 7th April  Prep Ski Trip 

16th April Children return back to 

school 

23rd – 25th April  Reception Screening 

More information to 

follow nearer the time 

  

Friday 26th April 2024 

 

Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Friday 28th June 2024 
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Year 4 News 
 

A huge well done to William (Y4) & Dominic 

(Y2) L who both competed in the 

Northwest School Ski Race in Pendle last 

Saturday. As far as I'm aware, this is the 

first time we've been represented in a 

school ski race before!! I was lucky enough 

to see a video of them, and they are both 

unbelievably good skiers, and it was lovely 

to hear our school get a shout out as they 

headed down the slopes! Dominic even 

manged to get on the podium and collect a 

cool trophy too! Well done to both, superb 

effort! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Monday, we took 4 teams to the Cross 

Country City Championship qualifiers at 

Wavertree. We had squads of Year 6, boys 

and girls, and the same for Year 5 and 

below. Every runner did superbly well, as 

many of them have all season long. There 

were some strong finishers, including a 

superb 4th place finish from Oscar M, a 

fantastic 16th place for Isabelle R and 

brilliant 9th and 18th place finishes for 

Henry T and Issah O respectively. Best 

news of all, ALL FOUR teams got 

themselves qualified for the City Finals 

which take place on Monday. A long, hard 

season will come to an end with one final 

race at Wavertree! Well done to all of our 

runners! 

 

 

 

Mini Vinnies News 
 

The Mini Vinnies visited Redholme Memory 

Care this past week to deliver 

Easter/Springtime cards and chat with 

residents. They made a short presentation 

about the Mini Vinnies and then delivered 

handmade cards. There was lots of 

conversation, biscuits and squash, and 

everyone enjoyed the visit! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Arthur 2Q for receiving his 

medal for an acrobatic kick when scoring a 

goal in football. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Jake 2Q for receiving his 

football  trophy 

 

 

Notice to All Reception – 
Year 2 Parents/Guardians 
 

Can Parents/Guardians please return ALL 

library and reading books to school, no 

later than Thursday 28th March.  

No reading books will be issued next week 

as we are auditing for next term. If you 

want extra reading over the Easter 

holidays please log in to Oxford Owl  

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Lucia 1Q for receiving her 

gymnastic certificate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Elise 1Q for receiving her 

gym Stars 9 certificate 

 

 

Save the Date for Primary 

Speech and Award 

Ceremony 

Thursday 4th July at 2pm 

Main School Sports Hall 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 News 
 

 

The Year 5 and 6 netball Teams travelled 

to Birkenhead Girls' School last week. 

What a successful trip it was! All 4 teams 

won their matches! The Y6 A team had a 

competitive match - we were winning by 

quite a few goals at half time, but 

Birkenhead started to crawl back. In the 

end we kept our lead and the game finished 

6-5. The B team played brilliantly, with 

some lovely goals from our shooters. Their 

final score was 3-1 to us. The Year 5 teams 

have really improved over time and are a 

very keen year group! The A team 

dominated their match with a 7-3 win. 

Salma, Cassia and Lucy controlled the 

midcourt. Finally, our Y5 B Team finished 

the afternoon off. This was the first 

competitive match for Maggie, Ella and 

Lizzie and they all played brilliantly. The B 

team won 3-0. A huge well done to all of 

the girls and a great way to end the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 News 
 

This week it was the turn of the year 3 

boys to play their city qualifiers in 

football, and the boys did us very proud. 

Out of 9 matches Liverpool college won 5 

drawing 2 and only losing to the eventual 

winners and runners up. Notable highlights 

were a spectacular top corner free kick in 

the last-minute vs Stockton from Shea 

Burke to rescue a draw, Kareem Omope's 

solid performance in defence throughout 

the tournament as well Noah Nolans calm 

and clinical finish to bear Emmaus 1-0.  

 

However, all of the boys involved should be 

immensely proud as they all played 

fantastic and represented the school 

amazingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

Y1 Parents 

Maths Evening; 

Wednesday 20th March 6:00-7:00pm 

A huge thank you to the parents of some 

of our Y1 pupils for attending the maths 

evening this week. It was a pleasure to see 

how you want to be involved in the learning 

of early number. We hope you will enjoy 

the play and learning with the resources 

that you were able to take away. A further 

thanks to Miss Robinson and Miss Russell-

Moore for making this event happen. We 

hope it was useful. Keeeeeppppp counting! 

 

 



 

Notice to All Parents/Carers 

Equipment Wanted 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


